
Courtenay Geraghty 

From: Gregory Czumak [gregory@pctestlab.com]

Sent: Thursday, October 20, 2005 3:25 PM

To: PCTEST - Courtenay

Subject: FW: CDMA 2000 application

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Red

Attachments: CDMA-2000 SAR Config.doc
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From: Kwok Chan [mailto:Kwok.Chan@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2005 11:37 AM 
To: Gregory Czumak 
Cc: PCTEST - Al Cirwithian; PCTEST - Randy Ortanez 
Subject: RE: CDMA 2000 application 
  
Greg: 
  
According to information available to us, the attached describes the basic criteria for reviewing typical CDMA-
2000 client devices.  This should be considered as a draft while we are continuing to review & identify other test 
and product specific issues. 
  
Please let us know if this is insufficient or if more coordination is necessary, and continue to inform us on 
subsequent CDMA-2000 filings. 
  
Kwok Chan 
  
-----Original Message----- 
From: Gregory Czumak [mailto:gregory@pctestlab.com]  
Sent: Thursday, May 19, 2005 9:10 AM 
To: Kwok Chan 
Cc: PCTEST - Al Cirwithian; PCTEST - Randy Ortanez; PCTest - Andrea Zaworski; PCTEST - Keats Ortiz; PCTEST -
Steve Liu; PCTEST - Yukio Tanuma 
Subject: CDMA 2000 application 
  
Hi Kwok, 
  
I hope all is well with you and your family (your kids must be getting big… I know mine 
are!).  Based on the info provided last week at the Workshop, I am contacting you to let you 
know that I am currently reviewing an application for a WLL PCS CDMA phone that has 
CDMA 2000 capabilities. 
  
As with most WLL phones that we see, it is designed to replace the phone on your desk (i.e., it 
sits on the desk, and looks like a regular corded phone- no RF in the handset, just a whip 
antenna sticking out of the back of the base portion).  The lab performed body SAR 
measurements with a separation distance of 2.5 cm.  Is there anything specific for which I 
should look, given its CDMA 2000 capabilities?  Please let me know at your earliest 
convenience (of course, we are under pressure to finish the review ASAP). 
  
I appreciate your time and effort- thank you.  Take care. 



  
Greg 
  
  

Sincerely, 
 
Gregory Czumak 
Quality Manager 
Senior Certification Engineer 
 
PCTEST Engineering Laboratory, Inc. 
6660-B Dobbin Road 
Columbia, MD 21045 
410-290-6652 
410-290-6654 (Fax) 
gregory@pctestlab.com 
 
This communication and its attachments contain information from PCTEST Engineering 
Laboratory, Inc., and is intended for the exclusive use of the recipient (s) named above. It may 
contain information that is confidential and/or legally privileged. Any unauthorized use that 
may compromise that confidentiality via distribution or disclosure is prohibited. Please notify 
the sender immediately if you receive this communication in error, and delete it from your 
computer system.  Usage of PCTEST email addresses for non-business related activities is 
strictly prohibited. No warranty is made that the e-mail or attachment(s) are free from 
computer virus or other defect.  Thank you. 
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